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November 23, 2004 

RE:    OQO 

FCC ID:  SHD-A4YWFS 
 
After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced 
Application. 
 
SAR Questions: 
 
1)  Although the calibration interval may be 18 months, the dipole calibration information is dated for 

July 2002 while testing was in November 2004.  Please provide current calibration information for 
the dipole. 

2)   Please explain a DCP of 19.  A DCP of 19 does not appear in the calibration information. 
3)  The last response states that the dielectric parameters are within 5%.  Please show this in a table 

comparing the measured values to the expected values. 
3)   FYI……Regardless of 15 cm, the FCC has asked that Z-axis scan information be provided with the 

SAR  report.  Checklists provided by the FCC have always included this.   If available, please 
provide. If not, please be aware the FCC may still ask for this at a future time.  Please be sure to 
include this in future applications.    

 
 
 
 
Timothy R. Johnson 
Examining Engineer 
 
mailto:  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


